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Welcome to the 1st Glenrothes 
Gladiators Newsletter. 

We’ve moved to a new ground, got lots of 
new faces and thought you might like to 
know what we have planned for the 
forthcoming season… 

Welcome !! 

Over the winter some of our coaches 
have been updating their skills and we 
now have three Level 2 coaches – 
 

Deborah Paton 
Kenny Paton 

Andy MacAuley 
 
As well as Head Coach Graeme Beghin and 
of course Robert “Bod” Hutchison. 
 
We also have Graham Dodds Snr 
regularly helping out and if any other 
parents want to help out – just let us 
know !!! 
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Committee 
With moving to a new ground comes a whole 
new list of priorities and we’ve formed a 
Gladiators Committee to help ease the way: 
Carol Morris (Fixtures Secretary), Deborah 
Paton (Child Welfare Officer), Graeme 
Beghin (Head Coach), Greg Morris, Joe 
Burton, Graham Dodds Snr, Andy McAulay, 
Kenny Paton, Robert “Bod” Hutchison and 
Kenny Crichton.  If anyone is keen to get 
involved please let us know.  
 

 

Fingers crossed for a 
lovely summer this year – 
we hope to have plenty 
Kwik Cricket games and 
U11 Hardball Games too – 
Graeme will keep you up to 
date with these. 

Coaching 

Games 
 

 

New policies… 
We are updating our Child Protection and 
Code of Conduct policies which will soon be 
available on our website.  Hard copies will 
also be available in the canteen area. We 
would ask you to familiarise yourself with 
these and if you have any questions please 
let Deborah Paton. Child Welfare Officer 
know. 
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Sign in… 
As part of our new procedures we will 
shortly be introducing a “sign in sheet”. 
Every child attending Gladiators training 
will be required to be signed in and out of 
the session by their Parent / Guardian and 
an emergency contact number for that 
session left at the time – again if you want 
to chat about this then please feel free to 
approach Deborah Paton, Child Welfare 
Officer. 
 

Joining fee 
Existing Gladiators will know that all 
training, games etc have, up till now 
been free of charge.   
 
Unfortunately this is no longer 
sustainable and from 1st June 2014 a 
joining fee of £10 per child will be 
payable. 

 

Fundraising 

 

The Gladiators will be looking to carry 
out some fund raising activities this 
year – ideas so far are sponsored 
Forth Road Bridge walk or Glenrothes 
Fun Run.  If anyone is keen to get 
involved in these activities, or has any 
other ideas which would make us 
millionaires over night then please let 
us know… 

New Members Welcome 
We are always looking for new members, 
so if you have enjoyed yourself, then tell 
your friends and invite them along – if you 
haven’t enjoyed yourself then tell us – we 
want to know ! 

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read our newsletter – if you want to 
get in touch please speak to  any  
Committee member or email 
Deborahpaton71@yahoo.co.uk  


